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Thurs 16th Nov 
Year 6 to Year 7 

Information 
Night NHHS 

5.30pm 
 

Fri 17th Nov 
Kickstart No. 4 

 
Fri 24th Nov 

Final Kickstart 
Parent Info  

Session 
 

Mon 27th Nov 
Swim Scheme 

All Week 
 

Choir Performs 
at Nambucca 

View Club 
 

Thurs 30th Nov 
Final Transition 
Day for Year 6 

NHHS 
 
 

Fri 1st Dec 
Family Fun Night 

 
 

Wed 13th Dec 
Presentation 

Day 
 
 

Thurs 14th Dec 
Year 6 Farewell 

Diary Welcome to Week 6 of Term 4. 

All leadership speeches are now complete. All but a few students completed their speech 

and Year 5 should be congratulated on their efforts. The quality of public speaking in our 

school has improved considerably, with the support of Mrs Leahy and our teachers. Stu-

dents and staff have voted and Anne and I will tally the votes once we have caught up 

with staff and students who were absent on the day. All the best to our Year 5 school 

leaders. With or without a badge, your role next year will be extremely important as you 

set an example for your younger peers. I am excited for 2018! 

Our Presentation Day preparation is well under way. Class awards have again been a 

source of great worry for teachers as they would love to reward each and every member 

of their class for their efforts this year. With only 4 awards per class, this process is cer-

tainly difficult for our classroom teachers. I am looking forward to acknowledging those 

students who have really stood out both academically and socially this year. All the best to 

all of our students. 

Kickstart 3 was again a success on Friday. We are looking like we will have 2 kindergarten 

classes again next year and our teachers will be Ms Edwards and Miss Scott. Miss Scott will 

be here 5 days a week. Mrs Williams will again be supporting our infant students and staff 

so our Kindi kids for 2018 will certainly have the opportunity to have a great start to their 

time in big school! 

Aunty Nerida will be away on Long Service Leave this week. I know our staff and students 

will certainly miss her. Nerida does an incredible job at our school. Her office is always a 

meeting place for staff and students alike and she always has time for our staff, students 

and families. We hope she has a great break and will be eagerly awaiting her return. 

Our Year 6 students have their High School Information Night on Thursday, November  

16th at 5:30pm. This evening is a great chance to ask any questions about high school next 

year. Please make the time to go along and check out what this wonderful school has to 

offer. 

Jesse Reeves from the NRL will be joining us at our assembly on Friday to present our Syd-

ney 7’s reps with their medallions. Both our boy’s and girl’s teams will be up on stage for 

this presentation and all family members are invited to join us from 1:00pm in the hall. 

Please remember to keep up with all of the action at school over the coming weeks by 

checking any or all of our communication streams. Newsletter, Website, Facebook and 

Skoolbag will all be our key communication tools, along with, of course, a quick phone  



Class Merit Awards 

KE: Levi Hamblion, Lucas Wilson, KS: Jacob Winner-Coggan, 2/1D: Mirabel Wren, Mikey Ca-

ruana, 2/1F: Michael Darcy, Danikah Dollin, 2/1Z: Dylan Owen, Jordan Ferguson, 4/3D: Patrick 

Goodwin, 4/3S: Eddie Nelson, Jayce Andrews, Taleira Davis,4/3H: Trent Breckenridge, Charlotte 

Ridgeway, Mitchel Smith, 6/5N: Declan Rigby, Jatarnie James, 6/5L: Ava Lennox-Miles, Beau 

Hussell, Lacey Wilson, 6/5W: Eli Griffiths, Angela Brown,  SCB: Harloe Rogers, William  

Urquhart, Mrs Coulter: Deakin Roberts, Kalvin Buchanan-Close. 

 

Class of the Week 

SCG 

 

Assembly Lead by: Makayla Fernandez, Angelina Phillips and Mia Menzies. 

Acknowledgement to Country by: Corey Cross, Lucy Smith and Krista Craig. 

 

call should you have any questions. 

Have a great week. 

Todd. 

Girls’ Group Beauty School 

Last Thursday, our Stage 3 Girls’ Group were fortunate to have a visit from the ladies at Salon of Beauty 

in Nambucca Heads. Xiaonin and Tiara taught the girls how to look after their skin, and told them the im-

portance of eating well and drinking plenty of water. All girls took home a sample pack, while 4 students 

were awarded with beauty products. Thanks to Salon of Beauty for this special lesson! 

Remembrance Service 

We held a Remembrance Day service at our weekly assembly on Friday. Thank 

you to Ms Baker for the touching service. Well done also to the students who 

attended the Remembrance Day service at the Nambucca Heads RSL cenotaph. 

You make our school proud! 

CBA Colouring Competition 

Enclosed in this week’s newsletter is a Commonwealth Bank colouring sheet. All students can enter. Once 

complete, hand in to the Front Office. Mr Potter will pick the winner towards the end of the year! There 

will be prizes! 



Bo



WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY MONDAY 

Name _______________ 

Class_______________ 

 

Homemade Thai  

Chicken Burger  with 

lettuce, tomato, 

sweet chilli sauce or 

aioli 

$5.50 

 

Name _______________ 

Class_____________ 

 

Hot Dog  

with sauce 

 

$3.50 

 

Name _______________ 

Class_____________ 

 

Honey Soy Chicken 

Wings & Fried Rice 

 

 

$4.50 small 

$6.50 large 

 

Name _______________ 

Class_____________ 

 

6 Chicken Nuggets 

Sauce 

Frozen Juice Cup 

$4.50 

Community News 

22 Bowra Street Nambucca Heads. Phone: 0488666029 

Woodwork with 4/3S 


